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November 23, 2022

Dear Edgewater Community,

The holidays seem to fall upon us quickly every year.  I cannot believe we will be welcoming

December next week.  The holiday season is full of hustle and bustle, but I hope you are able to

pause and enjoy conversations, food, and time spent with the people you love the most.

I am thankful to work in a community that values education, our hard-working Eleanor Van

Gelder and George Washington School staff, and most importantly, the heart of our schools, our

students.  From my family to yours, HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert

Superintendent of Schools
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